
Additional Needs Newsletter – Pentecost Term 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we move full steam ahead with the final term of the school year, I am looking forward 

and preparing for the next academic year. As part of this, I continue to develop our SEND 

offer within school, continually striving to enhance to provision we have at St. George’s for 

children with SEND. 

I would be extremely grateful if you could please complete my latest parent survey using the link below or by 

scanning the QR code. SEND Parent Survey 2025  I welcome your contributions on our successes and areas we could improve further.  

As always, please don’t forget that, following the phone calls yesterday, you can 

access your child’s SEND plan to look at their current targets, any provisions they 

may be involved in or to make comments on their targets. 

This plan is available via our online system, Edukey via https://edukeyapp.com/parent 

Please do ask your child’s class teacher for your log on details, should you need them 

resetting.  

Alternatively, you can always use the class email address to contact your child’s 

teacher to address any concerns or stions you may have. Please use your child’s class 

number followed by @geo.srscmat.co.uk. 

For example: For Class 3, please use class3@geo.srscmat.co.uk 

As always, we are here to work with you 

and so if you have anything you would like 

to discuss or change with regards to your 

child’s targets in between your review 

meetings, please discuss this with the 

class teacher. 

How can I contact the SENCO regarding 

concerns about my child? 

If you have any concerns about your child’s 

progress, in the first instance, please speak to 

your child’s class teacher and/or the SENDCo. 

We will always listen and work with you to 

support your child in whatever way we can. If you 

would like a meeting, please ring the school office 

on 01332 766815 or email 

senco@geo.srscmat.co.uk. 

Where can I go for further support? 

If you live in Derby City, you can access their local offer here…  

If you live in Derbyshire, you can access their local offer here… 

Alternatively, you can contact an independent advice service, SENDIASS for Derby City and 

DIASS for Derbyshire.  

https://forms.gle/CrdGVSwjWBqENia16
https://edukeyapp.com/parent
mailto:class3@geo.srscmat.co.uk
mailto:senco@geo.srscmat.co.uk
https://www.derby.gov.uk/education-and-learning/derbys-send-local-offer
https://localoffer.derbyshire.gov.uk/
https://derbysendiass.org.uk/
https://www.derbyshireiass.co.uk/home.aspx


Transition support 

The Pentecost term brings with it new challenges with regards to transition to our new classes/year groups. The priority pupil team and I 

are aware that this comes with high anxiety for many of our children with SEND and have therefore worked closely together to create 

specific intervention groups to support the children with this. The Local Authority are also running workshops for those families of 

pupil’s with SEND regarding transition. Please see further details below.  

I have also added in additional information about the current offer of support from the local authority as well as a number of events 

across Derby in May!  

As always, thank you for your continued support, Best wishes, Mrs Holmes (SENDCo)  



Should you struggle to see key information on any of these screenshots, please do let me know and I can send them over to you 

personally.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



  

 

Many of these screenshots were found on Facebook. It really does have a wealth of information so do have a look on 

there!  


